
Greetings,

Regarding the proposal, I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild 
horses located in Theodore Roosevelt National Park.  As I understand, the 
wild horses in TRNP are the biggest draw for visitors to the park.  The 
towns around depend on the tourists eating and shopping.  This is very 
important.

In researching I found out that the horses in TRNP are historic, the herd of 
Nakota wild horses are rare and native species wild horses have been 
observed in the area of Theodore Roosevelt National Park for centuries.  
They were only fenced in when the park was formed.  The horses in TRNP 
are the only wild horses roaming free in the state of North Dakota and 
should be considered a treasured resource.  This is remarkable.

Please redesignate the wild horses as wildlife, as they should not be 
designated as livestock.  They need humane management.

I have a visit to TRNP planned with my family for this June.  I will no longer 
visit if the wild horses are removed.  It is very important to me and many 
others!

Thank you,
Spring OBrien


